
 

 
26th May 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Staff Training – Early Finish for Students 

On the afternoon of Tuesday 20th June 2023, all Victory Academy staff are involved in In-Service 
Training. Students will finish lessons at the end of Learning Period 4 (1.20pm).  

There will be a short lunch service to enable students to collect/buy a packed lunch before the 
Academy closes at 1:30pm. Students will be provided work on Teams to complete at home. 

Please make any necessary arrangements for your child to return home safely on this date. 

Thank you for your continued support. We wish you and your family a restful half term. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Miss L Hryniewicz 
Assistant Vice Principal 


